
 
From: Maralyn Brown [mailto   
Sent: 01 June 2018 12:42 
To: NATIONALCASEWORK <NATIONALCASEWORK@dft.gov.uk> 
Subject: Ref: NATTRAN/SE/S247/3254 
 
Dear sir 
 
I would like you to consider my objections to the above Road Stopping Up Notice on the grounds 
that:- 
 
It is not required, the new development can be accessed from the existing Princes Parade Road. 
Keeping the current placement of the road will take the traffic away from any proposed 
development. 
 
The road has been in place for many years and is historic, being the route of the old tram run from 
Folkestone Harbour to Hythe Imperial Hotel, the tram stop shelter is still in situ.  
 
The new position of the road will have a detrimental impact on the Schedule Monument (RMC) 
Hythe Military Canal and destroy the current peace and tranquillity so rare in this location.  
 
The vehicle free link as proposed by FHDC in their application will serve the few at the detriment of 
the many who use the canal path every day and enjoy its peaceful tranquillity away from the hazards 
of traffic. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Maralyn Brown 
 

 
 

 
 

 




